TOWN OF ANGELICA

Notice is hereby given that there could be a quorum of members of the Town of
Angelica Board of Supervisors at the Land Conservation Department Public Informational
Meeting. The meeting is scheduled for 10:30 a.m. on Monday, August 4, 2025, at Pulaski Library
located at 222 West Pulaski, WI.

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that although there may be a quorum of the Town of
Angelica Board of Supervisors, no formal action will be taken by the board at this meeting.

Dated this 31st day of July 2025 Meeting Notice Posted as follows:
Angelica Town Hall
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Designee: Connie PrzybIsk wn of Angelica Clerk




